
Attendance Stars! 

 

 

 

Well done to the following classes for their 
attendance . 

Dahlia—98.3% 

Sunflower—100% 

Whole school attendance— 94.5% 

Our whole school target is 96% 

Headteacher message 

 

Would you believe Bond Primary School  once 

called XXXX is 82 years old and still going strong! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for diary 

 

Monday 9th May- Friday 13th May–  

Year 6 SATs week 

Monday 16th May - Friday 27th May 

KS1 SATs assessment window 

Monday 16th May - 

Dental survey reception and year 1 

Wednesday 18th May - 

Reception and year 3 trip to the library 

23rd May—27th May : 

Year 5 Bikeability 

Monday 30th May– Friday 3rd June 

Half term 

Monday 6th June 

School closed Inset Day 

Tuesday 7th June— 

School reopens to children 

Queen’s Jubilee picnic 

Year 6 trip to Chessington 

Tuesday 7th June—Friday 10th June 

Phonics Screening Check 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in Year 2 we received a letter asking us to make the digestive bis-
cuit look a bit less boring. After designing our biscuits, we got to 

work creating our designs using icing, chocolate buttons, smarties and sprin-
kles. Mcvities sure have some new competition!  

 

Also, just to say a huge well done to all the Year 2 children who have complet-
ed their reading papers in their SATs. They have all given amazing effort in 

their tests! Next week, we will be doing the Maths SATs.  

 

 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 had a wonderful time at Mitcham library this week. They 
learnt about the Queen’s jubilee and created bunting to enter into a 
competition. Then we had a look at all of the books and chose one 

each to bring back to school to read. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In science, year 5 completed an experiment: 

WALT determine which substances are soluable and which are insoluable. 

For the experiment, each group had 6 x beakers; 6 x bottle tops (containing different sub-
stances: salt, pepper, oil, corn flour;  dish washing liquid ; food colouring) and stirring 

sticks. They had to fill each beaker with 200ml water and then stir a substance into each. 
Then, they had to determine which substance is soluable and which is insoluable. Then, we 

wrote our observations down.  

 

During D&T, year 5 have been working on their carnival prototypes. Year 5 will be making 
rucksacks. We learnt that a prototype normally looks and works like the real thing. It is 

the first example and there may be some problems with it which will probably need chang-
ing. The prototype model will be used for testing, development and evaluation. We used pa-
per straws and tape to create our structures and then to elaborate on them, using tissue 
paper / cardboard. We are very excited to start building our actual carnival structures.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today, Year 6 visited the Imperial War Museum where they were able to im-
merse themselves in all their learning of World War I and World War II in 
both year 5 and 6.  

 

Children were able to see real life Spit-
fire planes and were able to walk through 
replica trenches, to see what life would 
have been like for the soldiers who fought 
in these difficult conditions. Children had 
a really enjoyable day and their behaviour 
was exemplary.  

 

Well done Year 6! 

 

 


